
From:   Michael Miller
Sent:   19 August 2014 08:48
To:     John Parker
Subject:        FW: Lowstead windows

-----Original Message-----
From: Janet Chippindale 
Sent: 13 August 2014 16:18
To: Michael Miller
Subject: Lowstead windows

Dear Mr Miller

I am writing in response to your letter of August 7th 2014 about planning 
permission for replacing the south facing windows of Lowstead, Wark, Hexham 
NE48 3DP.

This is also following on from communication with Jon Batey, our 
builder/joiner,  who I asked to look into providing replacement windows more 
in keeping with the stipulations for the windows outlined in your letter.

Jon discussed the windows with you over the phone yesterday,  and he said you 
need an email from me stating that we should withdraw the current planning 
application as it stands and submit a new one with information about the 
design of sash windows that Jon could supply and fit for us.

I wish to withdraw our current application for replacement windows to the 
south elevation of Lowstead and will send in an amended application after Jon 
Batey comes up with a design that you would consider acceptable.

I hope that is what you need from me for now.

yours sincerely

Janet Chippindale

Michael Miller, Planning Officer
Tel: 01434 611552 (x278)

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make 
defamatory statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of 
copyright or any other legal right by email communications. Any such 
communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the 
employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority 
will not accept any liability in respect of such communication, and the 
employee responsible will be personally liable for any damages or other 
liability arising.


